
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/30/2012 7:15:50 AM
To: Mike Florio (MFl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject:

Mike -1 do have one request and ask that you be open to having us come in and talk to you, not just your advisors, 
to brief you on the case and update you in important matters. This case is very different than what you've seen 
before with a risk based approach, third party evaluation by the Commission and a focus on safety. I think it will 
be critical that you see both sides.
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